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“Children are at the centre of all we do.” 

NEWSLETTER January 31st 2020 
 
 

 

 

  
 

 

  

                

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

 

  

  

 

   
 

    

  

  

  
 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SWIMMING GALA 
Good luck to the children swimming in the inter-
school gala on Tuesday. They will travel by car with 
Mrs Toogood, Mrs Hayter and Mrs Wardell.  

COLLECTIVE WORSHIP 
We were joined by Rev’d Joe for collective worship 
this week. He reminded us of the church and its 
colours – what colour is worn at this time of year? 

TRAIN TO TEACH EVENT - STEPHEN JOSEPH 
THEATRE, SCARBOROUGH 

Join staff from the Esk Valley Teaching Alliance on 
Saturday 8th February from 10am - 12.30pm to 
find out more about training to teach in schools in 
our local area. 
EVA staff will be joined by a variety of providers 
from around the region offering advice and 
information regarding a career in teaching. 
More information can be found at 
http://www.eskvalleyteachingalliance.co.uk/what-
we-do/initial-teacher-training-itt/ or contact 
Sharon Markham 07975 297780. 

FRIENDS OF SCHOOL 
Friends are continuing to collect 5ps until Easter 
when the final count will take place so have a good 
look round! 

SCHOOL CLUBS 
The following new clubs will take place after school 
next half term: 
Gymnastics – Monday for years 4-6 
Cricket – Tuesdays for years 3-6 
Dodgeball  - Wednesdays for years 3-6. 
History Club –Thursdays for years 3-6 –letter sent 
last week. 
Please see attached letters and booking slips. 
 
Further clubs for younger children will take place 
during the summer term. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

FRIENDS OF WEST HESLERTON PRIMARY SCHOOL 
DISCO 

for children who go to West Heslerton CE Primary 
School. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Spring Disco Friday 7th February 2020, 3.30-5pm. 
 
Bring your party clothes to school, change at the 
end of the day.  
Please send £3 in a named envelope by Tuesday 4th 
February to book your place. Price includes snacks 
and a drink. Please bring your own water bottle. 

 

TEST UPDATE EVENING 
We will be holding a parent information evening 
on Wednesday, February 5th from 3.45-4.15pm. 
This is for parents and pupils of years 5 and 6 to 
give a test update and answer questions. The 
meeting will take place in Farthing Wood 
classroom. 

mailto:admin@heslerton.n-yorks.sch.uk
http://www.westheslertonschool.co.uk/
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ATTACHMENTS 
- Parent evening appointment 
- Club letters 
- Asthma letter 
- Friends meeting minutes 

BADGER WOOD 
This week in Badger Wood we tried different kinds 
of fruit, such as mango and melon, and discussed 
which we liked and disliked. 
In R.E. KS1 learned about the synagogue. Reception 
created their own stained glass window when 
learning about church. 

HESLERTON AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 
Heslerton After School Club is open to all pupils 
from 3.30pm-5.30pm Monday to Thursday to relax 
and have fun with their friends. All children will 
need to bring a named water bottle, forest school 
kit and wellies. A snack will be provided. 
To book, please contact the school office or speak 
to Tom or Lucy at the After School Club. Children 
need to be registered before they attend. Sessions 
cost £8.00 per child. At the end of each session, 
please collect your child from the wildlife area or 
buzz the front door. 
We look forward to welcoming you all to our 
exciting childcare provision. 
 
 

KEEPER WOOD 
Keeper Wood have been looking more in depth 
into letter writing and the different features we are 
going to include in our letter writing. They have 
organised the subjects they want to cover in their 
letter and how many paragraphs it will have. Next 
week they will start to draft up the various 
paragraphs and edit them. 
This week they have continued work on measure, 
looking specifically at perimeter and area of 
different shapes.  
Keeper Wood year 4s have stepped up this week as 
they have been doing the Farthing's important jobs 
around school.  
 

SCRAP COLLECTION 
Please put any of these items in the bin provided 
outside school. 

 


